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Submission Type
I am making a personal submission

Name
First name
Peter

Last name
Blomfield

I would like my submission to remain confidential
No

Info
Email

Suburb/Town & Postcode
Pyrmont

Please provide your view on the project
I object to it

Submission
Based on he overall plan for he Bay precinct the proposed development of high to medium density housing on current SFM site is inconsistent with
the overall plan to make the area a world-class place for residents and visitors to enjoy the natural vistas of the area. 
45 storey unit blocks are not compatable with the current environment of the Pyrmont foreshore. 
The lack of open space for residents and visitors to enjoy also flies in the face if the overall plan for the entire area as initially proposed. 
There should be plenty of open space for all to enjoy not just a small piece that is adjacent to he Wentworth Park Greyhound Track. 
Pyrmont, Glebe, Balmain and surrounding areas provide inner city living space and the opportunity to provide hard working people from all walks of life
with good quality of life for work, play and recreation all if which are vital to the well being of a work class city.
There are enough high rise apartments in the area without adding more. The same goes for the expected increase in traffic that would be generated by
such a monstrous over development of the site.
You have promised to deliver world class amenities. 
The current plans for that site seem only to benefit developers not the overall community.
Please reconsider the application and amend it to be more in tune wi h community feelings and wishes

I agree to the above statement
Yes




